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he year’s second meeting

of the CEIBS Corporate

Advisory Board (CAB) was

held on November 13, 2013, during

which the school’s Management

Committee and senior executives

from many leading multinational

companies had productive discussions
on topics such as the school’s
branding, strategy and fund raising.

CEIBS Dean and Vice President

Hellmut Schiitte and Vice President

and Co-Dean Zhang Weijiong hosted

the meeting.

Comprised of senior executives
from CEIBS’ corporate sponsors,
the CAB aims to bring a “corporate”
point of view to the school leadership
and contribute to the on-going effort
to strengthen CEIBS’ leading position
in business management by helping
ensure that the school’s teaching and
research activities are closely linked to
business practice. Among those who
attended:
® Mr Freeman Shen, Chairman,

Volvo Car Group China;

e Mr Caspar Luyten, CEO of
Telefonica Asia Pacific;

e Mr Wolfgang Syhr, CEO,
Healthcare Region-ASPAC, AGFA
Health Care;

®  Mrs Sarah Bosco, President, Asia
Pacific Emerson;

® Dr Peter Loeffler, Executive Vice
President, CFO, Member of the
Board, Bosch;

¢ Mr Frank Wu, President
Healthcare Sector Siemens North
East Asia (EMBA 2005).

During the meeting, Dean

Schiitte thanked the school’s
many corporate partners for their
investment in academic research, their
close cooperation in the development
of executive training programmes and
their assistance in enriching the MBA
learning experience. He also gave
an update on the school’s research
accomplishments in areas such as
healthcare, family business, and the
globalization and innovation efforts
of Chinese companies. These include
the publication of research papers by
CEIBS faculty in prestigious academic
journals as well as high level forums
and round tables with the business
community. He also noted that by the
end of 2013 enrolment in the CEIBS
Executive Education programme was
forecast to reach 11,000 participants.
The newly launched MBA Case
Development and Sharing Platform
will also enhance the school’s efforts
to serve both students and corporate
partners.

Many challenges lie ahead, and
CEIBS Co-Dean Prof Zhang Weijiong
reminded everyone that to remain

competitive the school must continue
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improving its efforts to serve the
diverse needs of MNCs and local

firms.

Board members gave constructive
suggestions on how the school can
leverage its positioning as a leading
international business school based
in China. Emerson’s Mrs Sarah Bosco
suggested taking advantage of CEIBS’
global alumni network, and also spoke
about tapping into the synergies
between MNC headquarters and their
China units. Mr Caspar Luyten, from
Telefénica Asia, suggested continued
focus on CEIBS’ value proposition of
“China Depth, Global Breadth”.

Other board members shared
their views on how CEIBS can help the
business community. AGFA Health
Care’s Mr Wolfgang Syhr suggested
enhancing the MBA and EMBA
programmes’ curriculum to include
areas that would help solve challenges
in the healthcare sector, and exploring
the new technologies for delivering
programmes online. Bosch’s Dr Peter
Loeffler suggested more study on ways
to attract top talent to work in second

and third-tier cities.
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